
Subject: FW: Bylaw Services
Date: Wed, 26 May 2004 22:25:36 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

A MESSAGE FROM ERNIE CRIST;

I am passing this information on to you as I think it may be of interest to you. 

Ernie Crist 
>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Dennis Back  
> Sent: May 26, 2004 4:33 PM
> To:   Ernie Crist
> Cc:   James Ridge
> Subject:       Bylaw Services 
> 
> My understanding is that you met yesterday afternoon with Carol Walker, Chief Bylaw
Officer, at which time she reviewed this information with you.
> 
> However, there are a total of 6 FTEs working in Bylaw Services at this time.
> This is made up of:
> *     Chief Bylaw Officer
> *     1 Bylaw Supervisor
> *     2 Bylaw Enforcement Officers 
> *     1 Parking Enforcement Officer
> *     1 Temporary Parking Enforcement Officer
> 
> One Bylaw Enforcement Officer position is vacant at the moment due to the recent
promotion of Carol Walker.  This position will be posted and filled immediately.  It is
being filled on an acting basis by one of the Parking Enforcement Officers.
> 
> I trust this is the information you require, if there is anything further, please let
me know.
> 
> Dennis Back
>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         James Ridge  
> Sent: May 26, 2004 8:53 AM
> To:   Dennis Back
> Subject:      FW: 
> 
> Dennis
> Can you please get an asnwer to Coun. Crist.
> Thanks
> James
> 
>  -----Original Message-----
> From:         Ernie Crist  
> Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2004 2:02 AM
> To:   James Ridge
> Subject:      
> 
> Mr Ridge:
> 
> I recently enquired  of the head of the District Bylaw enforcement department ( female)
as to the number of  Bylaw enforcement officers on active duty, but did not receive a
reply. 
> 
> I would appreciate having this information. 
> 
> Thank you,
> 
> Ernie Crist  
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